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DATE: January 12, 2010 PAYROLL LETTER #11-003 
 (Civil Service Only) 
 
TO: All Agencies in the Uniform State Payroll System  
 
FROM: Lisa Crowe, Chief 
 Personnel/Payroll Services Division 
 
RE: 2011 STATE DISABILITY INSURANCE RATES 
 

The Employment Development Department has announced the 2011 State Disability Insurance rates.  
The withholding rate will increase to 1.2%.  The annual taxable wage limit of $93,316 per employee 
will remain the same as it was in 2010.  The maximum withholding amount per employee will also 
increase to $1,119.79.  These changes will take effect beginning with payments issued on or after 
January 1, 2011. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Tina Lotz at (916) 322-7963. 
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